The New Sound Estes Park

In The Rockies Broadcasting Co., Inc.
P. O. Box 677
Estes Park, Colorado
80517

Radio 1470 AM (303) 586-3333

January 23, 1976

Mr. Bill Nittler
603 West 1st
Mc Cook, Nebraska 69001

Dear Bill,

My apologizes for not answering your letter of reception of
Radio 14 - The Sound Of the Roekies.

I confirm your reception of our programing for that day,
and quite easy for me to remember, as I am the operator on
shift during that time of the day.

I am happy to report to you that Estes Park Broadcasting
Company, Inc., at present has an application in with the
Commission for an increase in power., We will be 1 kw,
still non-directional when approved.

I will try to remember to drop the Radio Club a note when
we do go to the kilowatt, and see what type of day-time
reception we get after our change.

Its to bad you left Colorado, and have missed out on what
is happening to radio, espeecially in the Mountains!

I hope you'll get better reception when we get to raise
our power.

Thank you for your letter, and we invite you to stop in

and visit us, should you return to Colorado, and Estes
Park.

Respectfully,

%;;;ME T?j“\

Chief Engineer



